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Thursday, 06 June 2013 
 
 
Attn: Federal Communication Commission 
 445 12th Street SW, 
 Washington, DC 20554 
 U.S.A. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

TÜV SÜD BABT 
Octagon House,  
Concorde Way, 
Segensworth North,  
Fareham, Hampshire, 
PO15 5RL, United Kingdom 
Telephone: +44(0)1489 558100 
Fax: +44(0)1489 558101 

 

 

Direct Dial: +44 (0)1489 558183 
E-mail: NEmery@tuvps.co.uk 
Website:  www.babt.com 
                 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We, TUV SUD BABT hereby request in pursuant to Section 2.917(a) of the rules of the 
code of Federal Regulation for dismissal for the device FCC ID: PROA100WI. 
 
The request for dismissal is due to the grant was issued with the incorrect Grantee 
code ‘PRO’. The grantee is Topview Optronics Corp. whose grantee code is RPO. 
 
We can confirm that the device was not sold or marketed and will not be sold or 
marketed anywhere with an FCC ID of PROA100WI 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nathan Emery 
BABT Senior Certification Engineer 


